

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Faculty Senate

FROM: Beheruz N. Sethna, President

RE: Response to Senate Actions

DATE: October 21, 2010

Following is my response to the actions of the Faculty Senate as represented in the minutes of the meeting of April 23, 2010, which were approved at the Faculty Senate meeting on September 10, 2010. All program approvals are made contingent upon the department's commitment to staff the changes out of existing internal funds.

Committee Reports:

Undergraduate Academic Programs Committee

Motions to modify, add, or delete numerous courses and programs in various departments as listed in the minutes were approved.

I accept these motions.

General University Matters Committee

Motion to approve the revised parking code (see Addendum IV of the agenda) was passed.

I accept this motion.

Graduate Studies Committee

Motions to modify, add, or delete numerous courses and programs in various departments as listed in the minutes were approved.

I accept these motions.